St Robert’s R.C.First School Newsletter

19th January 2017

Head Teacher:

Mr D Sutcliffe
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o We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth
of Jesus
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Monday Whole school liturgy

23/1

Tuesday
24/1

Wednesday | Y3 swimming PM

25/1

Thursday Y1 Mass @ 9:15am

26/1

Friday

Celebration assembly

Statement to ﬁme by : I know we are happiest when
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Good Work Star of the Week
NUR
Rec Holly Amelia
Y1 Freddie Florence
Y2 Adrianna Dominic
Y3 Autumn Eneko
Ya Matthew Luke

27/1

Attendance challenge:

Rec - 98%
Year 1-95.8%
Year 2 -96.7%
Year 3 - 98.3%
Year 4 - 97%
Whole school:

National target: 96%

Well done year 3, 98.3% attendance -

97.2%

fantastic
An amazing 21 862
~ ~ positive reward points
have been given since
September.
Class Totals: Top behaviours:

Reception: 2257
Year 1: 3657
Year 2: 5141
Year 3: 4465

Year 4: 6342

Good work
Good work
On task

Good Work

On task/good work

PRAYERS PLEASE: one of our year 1 pupils received the sad news that his
Father died this week. Please keep him and his family in your prayers.
CAR PARK: The car park remains closed to staff and parents until the
work on the presbytery is complete. Thank you for your support and
patience.

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY PLANNING: Thank you to the parents who kindly
gave up their time to meet with me to discuss the Nativity. It was a very
positive meeting and there were some excellent suggestions to make
improvements for following years. A plan and dates for this years
Nativity will sent home before the summer holidays to help parents with
booking time off work.

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY: The representatives for the Children’s
University were in school this week to meet Year 3 and 4. A letter
explaining how the Children’s University works has been sent home with
each child. It is a fantastic opportunity and | would encourage you to
consider becoming part of the scheme. If you have any questions about
the Children’s University please don't hesitate to contact school.
NURSERY / RECEPTION ENTRANCE: Could parents please support our
Nursery and Reception staff by making sure their children do not use the
play equipment outside Nursery / Reception when they are picking up or
dropping off as this has already been set up by the teachers for the
children as part of their learning.

SUMMER DATE: Beach trip Newton by the Sea —Thursday 6th July.
More details will follow closer to the time.

Good School
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School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF
E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk
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